

Geneva Community Unit School District 304

227 North Fourth Street Geneva, IL 60134

ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

RE: Gifts, Grants, and Bequests

Dear Ken's Auto Center, Inc.,

Thank you for your contribution to Geneva Community Unit School District 304. In accordance with Board Policy 8:80 for Gifts, Grants, and Bequests, at its August 11, 2025, Board meeting, the Board of Education accepted and acknowledged your donation of the following items and values:

• \$1,000 to support the Geneva High School's VocEx Special Education Program 2025 Car Wash

Pursuant to Board Policy 8:80, the estimated value of your donation is \$1,000.00. This estimate is subject to change upon receipt by the School District of your donation.

The Board of Education greatly appreciates your donation.

Sincerely,

The Board of Education of Geneva Community Unit School District 304

Secretary,
Board of Education
Geneva CUSD 304